
 
 
 
 

October 30, 2019 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
Ms. Tonawa Troupe, Acting Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 
 
RE: Windstream Western Reserve, Inc. 
 In the matter of the Application to Revise the General Exchange Services Tariff  
 PUCO Tariff No. 9 – Case Number: 19-1850-ATA 
 
Dear Ms. Troupe: 
 
Please accept this letter submitted on behalf of Windstream Western Reserve, Inc. as notice that the 
Company is withdrawing the tariff revision assigned the above referenced Case Number. 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or 
via email to Sthomas@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Sharon Thomas 
 
Sharon Thomas 
Consultant 
 
tms: OHilec1902a 
 
Enclosures 
ST/im 
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